
  

 

Rye Planning Board 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

Legal/Public Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 674:4 & 675:7 that the Rye Planning 

Board will hold public hearings on Tuesday, August 9, 2016 in at the Rye Town Hall, 10 

Central Road, Rye NH.  The meeting will start at 7:00pm.  This notice is for: 

 

 

 Application by Eversource to trim and remove trees and brush adjacent to and 

beneath some of its power lines within town for utility line upgrade along scenic 

roads within the Town. All roads have been designated a scenic road by the Rye 

Town Meeting.   The work is necessary to insure the safe distribution of power 

and to improve the reliability of electric service for Washington and Grove Roads.  

Case # 10-2016 

 

 Amendment to the Major Site Development and Condo Conversion of the 

Odiorne Drive Condominiums approved by the Planning Board and recorded in 

1980, plan D-9907 for property owned by David & Karen Pelletier and located at 

22 Odiorne Drive, Tax Map 17.3, Lot 11 to demolish and reconstruct a new home.  

Case #11-2016. 

 

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application(s) will stay on the 

Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.   

 
 

        William Epperson, Chairman 

        Rye Planning Board 

         

         

 

  

To be posted in the Portsmouth Herald on Friday, 7/29/2016 

Posted at the Town Hall, Library, Post office and on the Town Website on 7/26/2016 

  

 


